
TeWhatuOra.govt.nz 

PO Box 1600, Christchurch, 

Postcode 8011 

9 August 2022 

RE Official information request WCD 9723 

I refer to your email dated 26 July 2022 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act from Te 
Tai o Poutini West Coast regarding whether many hospitals in New Zealand are aware of issues relating to mixed gender 
bed accommodation and have their own position or policy on this. Specifically: 

1. My email is to ask if Te Tai o Poutini West Coast has any policies, standard operating procedures or hospital
standards on this matter.

Te Tai o Poutini West Coast does not have a policy on ‘use of mixed gender clinical space for patient care’.  We 

envisage going forward that there will be a National policy for Te Whatu Ora / Health New Zealand and in the 

meantime, we would follow the principles of the Waitaha Canterbury policy (see attached as Appendix 1).  

I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Te Tai o Poutini West 
Coast website after your receipt of this response.  

Ngā mihi / Yours sincerely, 

Ralph La Salle 
Senior Manager, OIAs 
Waitaha Canterbury / Te Tai o Poutini West Coast. 
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